8th December, 1950.
Dear Mr, Griffith,

Please do not think we have overlooked
your letter of the 27th ultimo in the.case of the
steamer "AUDAX".

There is of course & most important point
of principle involved in this case, and the Classing
Committee today in ex unging the ship's class with a
black line, heve asked me to report the full facts
to the General Committee at thelr meeting next week.

I shall therefore be writing to you
offic ially after they have considered the case from

every angle.

with kindest regards,
Yours sincerely,

A, T. Griffith, Esq.,
GENCA .



